

231 Lake Drive • Lapeer, Michigan 48446 • (810) 667-8970 • Fax (810) 667-8983 Website: www.chatfieldschool.org

January 16, 2013

Dear Chatfield Parents,

We want to let you know about an incident that occurred earlier this week. On Monday, January 14, our school security officer, while using the restroom, placed his unloaded firearm on a shelf in the stall with him. The unloaded firearm was reported a few minutes later by an adult and was immediately secured. At no time were any students involved. We have enacted procedures and safe guards to prevent an incident like this from happening again. We will continue to review safety and security protocols. We regret this unfortunate incident and are continually striving to provide the safest learning environment for our children.

Sincerely,

Matt Young and Bill Kralv

Chatfield School Directors